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Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.; Room TWD-204
Washington, D.C. 20554
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Re: W279BC (151451)
Brunswick, GA

NOTIFICATION OF RESUMPTION OF
FULL POWER LICENSED OPERATIONS

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Southern Media Interactive, LLC, Licensee of FM Translator Station W279BC
at Brunswick, Georgia, we hereby notify the Commission that full power operations for W279BC has
resumed at its licensed height on the tower structure.

On August 25, 2016 the Commission granted Special Temporary Authority ('STA') BSTA-
201608 19AAC for W279BC to operate at reduced power at a lower height on the tower structure due to
tower structure issues. That STA was subsequently extended by BESTA-20170207AAU and is
scheduled to expire on August 17, 2017.

We are pleased to advise the Commission that tower structure repairs were completed earlier
this week and W279BC is now operating at full power at its licensed height on the tower structure.

Should any questions arise concerning these matters, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Cary S. Tepper

cc:

	

Dale Bickel (FCC - via email)


